
 

 

 Sandy Hill Academy  

Head of School: Mrs B Rundle 
 

 

T: 01726 75858 
E: hello@sandyhill.org.uk W: www.sandyhill.org.uk   
Sandy Hill Academy, Sandy Hill, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 3AT 
 
A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 
Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 
Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

8 November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Into Film Festival – Cinema Trip 

We are delighted to announce that our Key Stage 1 children and Years 3 and 4 

have the opportunity to participate in the Into Film Festival this year. 

We have arranged for the children to visit White River Cinema in St Austell on the 

dates below, to view the following films: 

• Year 1 & 2 17th November Film - PAW Patrol: The Movie 

• Year 3 & 4 26th November Film - The Addams Family 2 

 

This event is free of charge, with the films being shown during the school day. 

We will be walking to and from the cinema, so will require your consent not only to 

watch the film but also to walk to and from the venue. 

If you agree to your child participating in this event, please sign in to Arbor to 

provide consent online. 

Children will wear their usual school uniform but please ensure that your child has a 

warm/waterproof coat with them on this day, as well as their drinks bottle. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to talk to your child’s class 

teacher. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs B Rundle 

Head of School 
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